PUB-NLH-298
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages

O 00 N o u B W N R

[
= O

Page1lof1

Further to the response to GRK-NLH-033 confirm that restoration plans relating to a
failure of the HVdc line have not yet been developed and state when such plans will

be developed.

The details of the restoration plan as outlined in Hydro's response to GRK-NLH-033,
relating to a failure of the HVdc line, will be developed as part of the detailed asset
management plans for the new equipment that will be integrated into the system.
The development of the asset management plans along with other system
integration and ready for operations activities will be carried out by dedicated

teams over the next 12 to 18 months.



